From

Director General Higher Education, Haryana,
Shiksha Sadan, Sector-3,

Panchkulg
To
The Principal
All Govt, Colleges/ All Nop Govt. Aided Colleges
(in the State of Haryana)
Memo No.: 8/36-2016 NPE (2)
Dated: Panchkula, the L{) b[] oo @9
Subject:- Regairding issuance of Passports to Students,

***************

Kindly refer to this office Jetter No. 8/36-2016 NPE (2) dated 14.03.2018 on
subject cited as above.

It is observed that most of the colleges are not taking interest to implement
issuance of Passports to students’ scheme. This scheme must be started from this year;
therefore, you are again requested 1o follow the instructions issued by this office and seng
the compliance report to this office immediately.

\dsapy ol
Deputy Director NPE
for Director General Higher Education. Haryvana
Panchkula

email id hechrynpe@gmail.com
NPE 2/ 2016-2017/Eng letter




